Pls. forgive my typing! To: Chimneyville Weavers and Spinners Guild

Your 1994-95 Officers: Marva, Lu, Heather (Joyce and

Debbie were not available)

Substitution of the state of

We have met in a planning session and now really need your input. Just FYI, it appears that Joyce will be leaving the state (with her husband, imagine choosing him over us!). Carol Parks has agreed to take over secretarial and newsletter duties if Joyce and family do move.

You probably know that Marcy has been elected President of the Handweavers Guild of America. We want to honor her with some type of reception (or something). We are currently working on this regarding a date. We will let you know more. We want to get some publicity also. We are really proud of Marcy (and appreciate all she has done for all of us as friends and weavers).

Reminder: we will be involved in two shows this year. One is a Rag Show and the other is Mississippi Weaves. We will be getting information on specifications as soon as possible and will get them to you.

Invitation: Nancy Landrum has invited us to her lovely country home on August 6th Please RSVP to Heather who will help us arrange carpools. Nancy is a lovely hostess and this is a beautiful place; so let's go see her progress on her log cabin studio. It should be a fun day. We may have another invitation for a swim day close to Jackson, but this is not definite yet.

Plans for fun: We will be hosting the Gulf Coast guild at Hocoka Retreat near Poplarville on October 29. This is a date change due to a workshop in New Orleans and Pioneer Day. Please note now on your calendar. This week end in the country away from "it all" is one of my favorite things to do, and I want you all to try it. Cook ahead and freeze for the helpless men and/or children/teens in your life.

Plans for this year include: (President Marva has been

Revise the by-laws and develop/adopt new logos Publish a handbook/directory Establish an equipment rental program Two shows, as mentioned above Decide about plans for Roc Day '96

Do something for the Zoo Friends with Homer's fleece

As program planner I need your help. Please fill out the page regarding programs and extras and get back to me. Also please fill out the questionnaire re: your membership plans and your committee preferences. Your honesty will be appreciated.

Tha! In Hardy

